
Important Notice: Healthcare Enrollment 

Deadline 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a reminder that the deadline for healthcare 

enrollment is approaching. Please be aware that you must complete your enrollment by 

[Deadline Date] to ensure your health coverage for the upcoming year. 

If you have not yet enrolled, we encourage you to visit our website or contact our support team 

for assistance. It is essential to review your options to find the best plan that suits your needs. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Don't miss out on securing your health 

coverage! 

Best regards, 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 

[Website URL] 


